The Touch Football season is in full swing with two rounds now complete.
Round 1 saw the Touch community break even with 3 wins and 3 losses while round 2 wasn’t quite
as successful with 2 wins and 4 losses. The firsts remain undefeated to date.

We have conducted our first in-season fundraiser and although the July 17" movie night wasn’t as
well supported as we had hoped, it was still well worth the trouble and those that attended
thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

We are in the process of procuring 6 new sets of playing jerseys and have secured sponsorship to
cover these costs. TFSG has also elected to sponsor training shirts for all Touch players and these will
also be available soon.
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